
 

Hello fellow gardeners. Here is our latest information update! 

Our Barbecue 

We had a fantastic barbecue on the 17th August! Who knew that our Polytunnel 

Steward, Richard and his family were such excellent chefs! Liz and Dawn supplied and 

sold delicious cakes and Roy proved extremely capable of handling the cash side of 

things. We made over £175 in profit and had a lovely social event too. Well done to Jan, 

our Plot Steward,  for organising the event! 

   

AGM 

The 29th August saw a good attendance at our annual AGM where our officers and 

committee were appointed for the coming year. The Items discussed included our 

wilding areas which are due for their annual mow/strim soon. If you walk through and 

notice that these areas have been strimmed, rest assured that it is part of their 

maintenance and upkeep as advised by ParkLife SW. The meeting generated many ideas 

which we will be seeking to implement over the next few months. We also thanked Roy 

and Mark who retired as committee members at the AGM after much service and we 

welcomed Mel onto the committee as a volunteer member. 

Apply for Your Plot 

You can apply online at https://e-voice.org.uk/wemburyallotments/ No matter your 

experience you will be made welcome. We operate a waiting list system which favours 

residents of Wembury Parish.  

Apply for a plot, attend our events, and join our community. See you at the allotments! 

Wembury Allotment Association Committee 


